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Calendar of Events:
Oct. 1 Tue. 6p.m. Trap
Oct.8 Tue. 6 p.m. Trap
Oct. 16 Wed. 7 p.m. Gen. meeting
Nov 13 Wed. 7 p.m. Gen. meeting
Nov.16 thru 22 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.
SIGHT IN DAYS
Dec. 18 Wed. 7 p.m. Gen. meeting

RIFLE RANGE NEWS

Members are reminded that the range rules state that only APPROVED targets
should be used on the range. Approved targets are not cans, bowling pins, water jugs,
aerosol cans, posts, crossbars or signs. Approved targets are paper, metal swingers or
anything designed specifically for target shooting. Remember to take your used targets
off the backboards and pick up your brass and deposit it in the proper containers when
you leave. We have had many good comments on the cleanliness of our range, so let’s
keep it that way.

SIGHT IN DAYS
Sight in days will be November 16 thru 22 this year from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. We are
again asking members to volunteer some time to help us out. Your dues alone do not
cover all our club expenses, so fund raisers like sight in days help tremendously. Any
time you can spare, whether it be a few hours to a few days would be greatly appreciated.
If you want to sight in your rifle, remember, if you come during sight in time and are not
helping on the line, you will be charged the same as the public, $5 per rifle.

This year we will be raffling off a Mossberg rifle and a CVA 50 calibre
muzzleloader. If enough tickets are not sold to cover the cost of the rifle, the cash will be
split 50-50 with the winner. Drawing will be held on Friday, the 22" at 4 p.m.

DUES NOTICES
Some members have complained that they’ve not received their dues notices.
Please remember, if we have a valid e-mail address for you, we will send a dues reminder
to you via e-mail to save postage. If you would prefer to receive a hard copy of your
dues notice by mail, please contact Sheila at sshambaugh@charter.net or the club
address, PO Box 912, Hayward, and we’ll send a hard copy. Also, if you change your e-
mail or home address, let Sheila know.
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NEW MEMBERS

In July, August and September the following folks have joined the club and we’d
like to welcome them: From Illinois: Mark Keller, Mike Brinkman, Jeff Ptacek, Ralph
Zintak, Doug Buster and Ron Kotch. From Minnesota: Daniel Gunnarson and Sean
Fennig, both junior members, Chris DeChantel and Randy Stewart. From Hayward:
Edward Markey, Joseph Wadas, John Dvorak, Dale Baker, Greg Topp, Richard Humber,
Jay Zegler, Bruce Midthun, Bob Krause, Brad Johansen, Eric Haynor and Chuck
Braeger.

DELINQUENT MEMBERS
We are dropping from our membership rolls for being 90 days past due: Michael
Ahmad, Mike Bingen, Cariann Brown, Stan Campbell, Roger DeRoo, Nathan Englin,
Jim Fiebrandt, Steve Hudson, Gerald Person, Dan Seibert and Terry Tansey.
Those members who are 60 days past due are: Chris Fick, Dennis Meyer, Alan
Rembos and Cal Wood IlI.



